FREE THE FROG ... OF PESTICIDES

Hormone-related diseases are becoming more and more common in humans and
wildlife. Scientists suspect that chemicals in the environment are contributing. We
would like to investigate the hormone-disrupting potential of a pesticide found in the
Yarra — we believe it might be affecting the survival of our frogs, some of which are

unique in the world!
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